February 18, 1963

Mrs. Gladys Narcomey
Route 1, Box 103
Elgin, Oklahoma

Dear Mrs. Narcomey:

This is in reply to your letter regarding the legality of a meet~
ing of the Kiowa~Comanche~Apache General Council meeting
held at Apache on January 19, 1963.

This matter, and the circumstances surrounding it, have been
brought to my attention, and it has been taken up with the Bureau
of Indian Affairs. 1am informed that the complete record is
being carefully studied, and while this will require some time to
complete, an opinton on the meeting will be rendered as soon as
possible.

With best regards and good wishes, Iam

Sincerely yours,
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